
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

EXHIBIT A 

Letter Requesting Town Consent of Denton County Emergency Services District No. 2 

  



 

 
 
 

Denton County Emergency Services District No. 1 
Proudly serving Argyle, Bartonville, Copper Canyon, Corral City, Lantana, Northlake 

 

 

June 14, 2023 

Dear Mayor Carrington, 

The Board of Commissioners of Denton County Emergency Services District No. 1 have petitioned citizens for the 
creation of Denton County Emergency Services District No. 2, which is proposed for the purpose of funding 
emergency rescue services in the area.   

Because a portion of the Denton County Emergency Services District No. 2 encompasses the Town of Bartonville’s 
town limits and extraterritorial jurisdiction, the Town must consent to the inclusion of this area within the District No. 
2 in order for it to be included (Texas Health & Safety Code 775.011 and 775.014). 

This letter serves as a formal request that the Town consent to the creation of the proposed Emergency District Services 
No. 2 and allow the District to include Bartonville Town Limits and ETJ. A map of the Emergency Services District 
No. 2 and the metes and bounds description are included in the attached petition. 

1.) The petitioners respectfully request to be placed on the Town’s next agenda under item titled “Discuss and 
consider consenting to creation of the proposed Denton County Emergency Services District No. 2.” 
 

2.) The petitioners respectfully request that you consent to including Bartonville Town Limits and ETJ in Denton 
County Emergency Services District No. 2 by adopting a resolution similar to the attached and approving the 
request in writing. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Megan Reynolds, MS 
MReynolds@DentonCountyESD1.gov 
Cell: 940.368.7711 
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EXHIBIT B 

Depiction and Description of Denton County Emergency Services District No. 2 


